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To whom it may concern

Department of Transportation
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Labrie Enviroquip group confirm that all the clients affected by the recall 19V-
260 (Luxfer cylinder valve) has been informed of the recall. All the units have
been repaired by the manufacturer of the tank, Luxfer cylinder by 17 June 2019.

We are available for any question.
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